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Kia ora
I refer to your official information request dated 9 February 2025.  
A similar request for this information was received on 3 December 2024 from another
party, which we responded to on 19 December 2024.
You can read a copy of our response on our website, on the following page (scroll
down to 3 December 2024 in the column “date request received”.
Information Requests - Proactive Release | Tararua District Council
We hope this helps answer your questions.  Please don’t hesitate to contact me if
there is more information required.
Ngā mihi
 
 

   

Allie Dunn | Manager Democracy Services

Strategy and Community Wellbeing - Democracy Services | Tararua
District Council

Phone: +64 6 3744080 | Mobile: +64 27 3331626

Allie.Dunn@Tararuadc.govt.nz

26 Gordon Street, Dannevirke 4930, PO Box 115

www.tararuadc.govt.nz

www.facebook.com/tararuadc

 



  EXTERNAL EMAIL ALERT: Caution advised. This message is from an external sender. Verify the
sender's identity and use caution with attachments and links.

 

This email and any attachments are intended for the above named recipient only and may be confidential.

If you have received it in error, please take no action based on it, copy it, or show it to anyone.

Please return to the sender and delete your copy. Thank you.

 
From:  
Sent: Sunday, 9 February 2025 6:13 pm
To: Info - Tararua District Council <Info@TararuaDC.Govt.NZ>
Subject: Request for information.

 

 

9th February 2025.

Dear Tararua District Council,

Request for Information under the Official Information Act 1982

I am writing to request information under the provisions of the Official Information
Act 1982 regarding the “automatic reversal provisions” of the Land Transport Rule:
Setting of Speed Limits 2024.

Specifically, I would like to know which local roads within your jurisdiction are
affected by these automatic reversal provisions. This information is of interest to
me in understanding how speed limits may be adjusted or impacted by this rule
within your area.

To clarify, I am seeking a list of roads or routes that have been impacted, including
details of any changes to speed limits, if applicable. If there are no roads currently
affected by these provisions, I would appreciate confirmation of that as well.

In accordance with the Official Information Act, I kindly request that you provide
this information within the statutory timeframe of 20 working days. If the requested
information is held in any particular format, or if it would require a substantial
amount of time or resources to compile, please advise me of any applicable
charges or time extensions.

Should you require any further details to process my request, I am happy to
provide them.

Thank you for your assistance, and I look forward to your response.

Yours faithfully,

  




